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Consumer Reports magazine has informed us of an error in their June Issue, which includes a road test of the
Toyota Venza. In the story, the magazine incorrectly lists Venza?s all-wheel-drive system as a ?low.? Consumer
Reports says this ??was clearly uncalled for? and will run a correction in the July issue. The on-line version of
the story has been corrected.


